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Almonds 
 

Despite the decline in January shipments [report issued last week], almond prices are 
unchanged. Most reports from California suggested that January shipments were affected by the 
port strikes as numerous containers did not reach the ports. There is little doubt shipments 
would not have declined by 28% if the West Coast Ports were operating to their normal capacity, 
however, shipments would still have shown a significant decline, most likely 15 to 18%.  
 
To receive the complete Market Report, please contact the Moll Sales Team! 
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